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, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern:

NOTICE OF PROPOSED REVISIONS TO FAMILY SELF-

SUFFICIENCY (FSS) ACTION PLAN 

The Housing Authority of the City of Austin (HACA) will receive written comments 
regarding the enclosed proposed revisions to the HACA FSS Action Plan during a thirty-day 

public comment period to commence November 201
\ 20 l 8 through December 191

\ 2018. 
HACA previously updated its FSS Action Plan in 2011. The 20 I I FSS Action Plan was 

recently updated to provide further definition and explanation of the FSS Program and to 

include the new enrollments of Project Based Rental Assistance participants. The overall 
goals and objectives to the FSS Program remain the same, but the additional revisions will 
help provide more clarification and guidance to the staff who implement the program. 

All copy of the proposed changes is available in the links below. Copies of the full Action 
Plan are also available at the HACA Central Office (1124 S IH 35, Austin, TX 78704) or on 
our website at www.hacanet.org. 

All written comments are to be mailed or hand delivered to the following address: 

Housing Authority of the City of Austin 

Attn: President and CEO 

1124 IH 35 South 

Austin, TX 78704 

Or emailed to: Executive@hacanet.org 

The Housing Authority of  the City of Austin Board of Commissioners will vote on the 
adoption of the proposed revisions to the FSS Action Plan on Thursday, December 20, 
2018, at the HACA Central Office located at 1124 South IH 35, Austin, Texas 78704 at 
12:00 p.m. A forum will be available during Citizens Communication to voice your 
concerns. The date, time and location of the meeting are subject to change. See HACA 
website at www.hacanet.org for updates. 

If you should have any questions pertaining to the proposed revisions, please call 5 I 2-
477-4488 ext. 1300.

Michael Gerber, 

President & CEO 














































